
 
 

Petition 
 

The Municipality of Lakeshore received the following petition on September 29, 2022: 
 
“We, the undersigned, do not want greenhouses in the Municipality of Lakeshore 
due to the following serious issues: 

• Light & Air Pollution 
• Excessive Odours 
• Restricted Water Supply 
• Shortage of Sewer Capacity 
• Environmental Impact 
• Economic & social shifts in Dynamics 
• Fair zoning taxation on greenhouse owners… a greenhouse is not a farm 

Until all these issues are legally resolved, we do not want greenhouses in the 
Municipality of Lakeshore.” 

The petition included approximately 1,656 electronic and original signatures. 
 
Note: as this was partially an online petition (through the website change.org) 
Administration is unable to verify the authenticity of the signatures.  
 
 


